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March 22, 2019 

 
 

 

Memo to file: 

Re: BZA Application No. 19960 

 

The Board of Zoning Adjustment will consider the following items as preliminary matters at the 

April 3, 2019 hearing: 

 

 The postponement request submitted by ANC 5C (Exhibit 35.) 

 The request for party status in opposition submitted by Bootz on the Ground Community 

Coalition (Exhibit 42.) 

 

If you have questions, please contact our office at 202-727-6311. 
                                                                       

 

 

SINCERELY, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

                Office of Zoning 
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